
What have we been doing in Nursery this week?                        May 9th 

 

 

 

Our lovely nursery has been busier than ever this week and our new children 

Adeife, Hazel and Amayah have all settled in very quickly. We have made some 

blue playdough this week, tasted peppers, carrots and celery, made an assault 

course, planted cress seeds and enjoyed seeing how much our runner bean has 

grown! 


